
 Did 

 
    Newsletter 6th March 2020   

St Ives Infant and Nursery School              

Key Dates                                                           

Saturday 28th March - First M.A.D day 

We would like your help to Make a Difference to the 

area in and around our Elliot hut and Early Years 

outdoor area on this day. We need help to clear    

overgrowing plants and shrubs, dig over the ground, 

painting and cleaning. If you can help in anyway – 

resources or time wise then please let the office 

know by Friday 20th so we can review if we have 

enough volunteers to go ahead.  

Refreshments will be provided.  

Easter Holidays – Monday 30th March to Monday 13th 

April (Children return to school Tuesday 14th) 

Volunteer Vacancy 

We are in need of library volunteers…. 

Due to one of our volunteers, now working in school, 

we are in need of a parent helper to support children 

accessing the library Monday lunchtime, 12 – 1pm. If 

you could help then please call into the office to 

leave your details.   

School Council 

CAPH - 2020 Think BIG competition  

Our school council recently entered a competition to 

design a poster to pitch their idea for a project they 

wanted to undertake in school. The prize was a very 

appealing £500 so they wanted to try their best! 

The children designed an amazing poster to promote 

their recycling and reuse project. Unfortunately CAPH 

had over 45 applicants and on this occasion we 

weren’t successful.  

I want to thank our school council and Miss Singh 

who have worked so hard on this and continue to do 

so, for our school. We are very proud of you!  

The poster will be available to view on our facebook 

page.  

 

World Book Day 

Everyone had a wonderful time for WBD. It was really 

lovely to see everyone wearing their cosy clothes, 

relaxing and enjoying a wealth of books. The children 

really enjoyed a range of adults popping into class to 

read to them, many book related activities, reading 

to one another as well as a special treat of a hot 

chocolate! Each class also received a special package 

with a new book. 

 
 A note from FOSIIS 

 
Cakes 

Our next cake stall is this Tuesday at 3pm in the 

school hall. We are asking for donations from Nursery 

and Reception children on this occasion.  

Zumba  

FOSSIS will be holding a fundraiser Zumba class on 

Wednesday 18th March 7.30-8.30pm at School. 

It is £5 payable on the day.  

You don't need to have tried Zumba before just be up 

for a dance, giggle and burn some calories in the 

process! 

All monies raised go towards the FOSSIS fund what's 

not to love?! 

Disco  

Thank you to everyone who supported our disco at 

the Rugby Club last Friday, it was lovely to see so 

many children in their disco best, dancing away.  

The disco raised £307 in total and we must say a 

HUGE thank you to Janssen for being so generous 

and not charging us further costs for jumping on the 

back of their fantastic silent disco! We really 

appreciate it!! 


